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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and members of the Judiciary 
Committee: 

My name is Annika Moltz, and I submit this testimony in support of bills 
LD 1259 and LD 1971.  As a registered nurse, I am terrified to think of the 
day that ICE agents come into my hospital to target my patients, my 
coworkers, or me.  The actions of ICE in our communities are illegal, 
immoral, and unconstitutional.  I ask you to support these bills in order to 
help protect the rights and safety of people who have immigrated to 
Maine, as well as the dignity, integrity, and constitutional rights of all 
people of this state. 

I urge you to vote “ought to pass” for LD 1259 and LD 1971. 
 
Annika Moltz, RN, BSN 
Portland, Maine 
 
 


